
OXFORD and DISTRICT CRIB LEAGUE

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – FRIDAY 12TH JULY 2024 HELD AT

LITTLEMORE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION 

Present: L Whipp, M Whipp, C Bushnell, N Rudman, D Forbes
Clubs Represented: LRBL, Red Lion, DOM, William Morris,
Apologies: G Roynon, T Wain, D Kitching.

Meeting Opened 7.50pm

LW – Thanked people for coming but recognised a poor turnout.

Financial Report: Club is in a financially reasonable position; registration fees cover 
outgoings, therefore there is no reason to increase Entry Fees for the league this coming 
season.

Honorarium: Payments have been made to the Officers for the 23/24 season.

Election of Officers and Committee: Proposed Seconded

Chairperson: Lorraine Whipp DF KT

Secretary: Clive Bushnell MW NR
Nikki Rudman LW DF

    Web Page Geoff Roynon NR CB

Treasurer: Debbie Forbes MW CB

Committee: Darren Kitching Elected in their Absence
Pat Walsh Elected in their Absence
Mick Whipp CB DF

Trudi Wain – Has resigned from the committee with immediate effect, we wish her well and thank her 
for her time on the committee.

Darren and Pat were elected in their absence as no correspondence, regarding resignation, was 
received from them.

If anyone wishes to join the committee, they can be co-opted on but will not have the right to vote.  
Please contacted Lorraine Whipp – Chairperson.

Registration Forms 2024/25 Season:  

Dates for sending out and Registration forms was agreed, from 2nd August 2024 with a return date of 
23rd August 2024.   Season 2024/25 to commence on Wednesday 2nd October 2024.

On this note LW and MW will visit, over the coming weeks new establishments with registration 
Forms and an Introduction Letter as we are hoping to grow the teams entered, which could see us 
going back to 2 Leagues.  If you know of any pubs/clubs that would be worth a visit, please let 
Lorraine know ASAP.



A.O.B

LW made a suggestion to change from the 4th leg being a Beer Leg to a Losers Leg with a trophy for 
the winners on Finals Night.  This would eradicate the need to buy opposition drinks (some already 
reframe from this) and would also free up another Wednesday for any catchup games, as we would no 
longer run a Losers Competition.  After discussions it was agreed to take this forward for the 2024/25 
season.   So, in brief, the 4th Leg is now a game of Losers and you do NOT have to buy a drink.  

Next Committee Meeting

Littlemore Legion - Friday 30th August 2024. 7.30pm start. 

Meeting Closed: 9.07pm


